
 
 

 

Our Ref.  MMc / JMcM         25th April 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the start of the Summer Term. Quite a short half term, with a couple of Bank Holidays 

disrupting the busy rhythm and life of school. Even so there are a number of activities and events I want to 

share and remind you of: 

Thursday 8th May - VE Day.  

Pupils will experience a VE lunch, with period music, and food to celebrate the 80th Anniversary of the end of 

WWII in Europe. On the day pupils will be issued with a ration card that they can use to get their lunch meal. 

It is a non-uniform day and pupils, together with staff, will have the opportunity to dress in the style of 1945! 

Wednesday 21st May - Parents Evening 

This will run from 3:00pm - 7:00pm. Attached to this letter are details on how the evening will run, together 

with a reply slip. 

Wednesday 4th June - 6:00-8:00pm Sixth Form Open Evening 

Slightly further ahead, but one for you to put in your calendar. The open evening, is in my view, really useful 

for pupils from Yr9 who are considering their next steps after KS4. The event takes place at school. More 

information to follow from Mrs Lobina (KS5 manager). 

Best of luck to our Duke of Edinburgh Silver Award group, who are due to complete their practice expedition 

next week - the forecast looks very favorable and I wish them luck over the 3 days they will be away from 

school. 

Have an enjoyable weekend, 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr M McCann 

Headteacher 


